
Welcome! 
It’s great to see you here today, especially if you are new or visiting. 

Feel free to ask the Welcome Team if you have any questions,  
or just say hi if you are new! 

We serve tea and coffee at the back of church throughout our morning 

10am service 
Our 10am services are all family 

services over the summer holidays, so 
everyone stays in church together. 
The services will be fun, short and  

based on the film Sing!  
 

28th July (communion)  
Auditions - Gill Fuller 
 

4th August (baptism) 
Influences - Lois Fryett 
 

11th August  
Lies - Tom Tyler  
 

18th August  
Who should you believe - Chris Wicks 
 

25th August  
Friendship and teamwork - Dedo Rampe 
 

1st September 
Don’t worry - Anna and Ella Smith 

5pm service 
Our 5pm service is traditional and 

welcoming, with tea and cake served 
from 4.30pm. 

 

28th July 
Serving Christ in our lives - Trevor Long 
 

4th August 
Spiritual mathematics - Trevor Long 
 

11th August 
Eyewitnesses & prophets - Chris Wicks 
 

18th August (communion) 
God’s patience - Richard Arding 
 

25th August  
No 5pm service 
 

1st September 
Knowing our place! - Trevor Long 

There will be no 8am communion on 4th August. 
The next 8am communion will be on 1st Sept. 

Seven (7pm service) 
There will be no Seven over the summer holidays as lots of people 

are away and busy. Please feel free to come to one of the other 
services if you normally go to Seven. 

Seven will resume on Sunday 1st September. 



 
 
 
 
 

Youth Away Day 
On Saturday 21

st
 September, 

Tom will be taking the young 
people to Adamswell Scout 

Campsite for a day of fun and 
activities together!  

There will be opportunities to have 
a go at quad biking and archery,  

as well as other activities and wide 
games. Then the day will be 
rounded off with a bonfire!  

The whole day will cost just £20 
per child and is open to young 

people in years 6+.  
Tom will be sending out details in 
the next few weeks, but save the 

date and look out for info! 

September picnic 
Sunday 8th Sept, 12.30pm, Grosvenor and Hilbert Park 
We usually have a BBQ or picnic in the summer term, but 
this year time has run away, so we are going to have one  

in September instead. 
We will head down to Grosvenor Park after church on 8th 
September. Bring your own lunch and something to sit on,  

and we will bring some games! 

St Matthew’s Church       chris@stmattschurch.org.uk      (Vicar) 

High Brooms Road   office@stmattschurch.org.uk     (Admin/Ops) 

Tunbridge Wells                tom@stmattschurch.org.uk (Youth) 

Kent TN4 9BW   lois@stmattschurch.org.uk   (Children)  

01892 618108         

The next donation day for  
Nourish Foodbank will be  

Sunday 1st September. 

@stmattschurch @stmatthewshighbrooms 


